
April 2025 Classroom Newsletter 

News From 4A  
"But God raised him from the dead, freeing him from the agony of death, because it was impossible for 

death to keep its hold on him." Acts 2:24​ ​  

March has flown by and it’s hard to believe that it is time 
for spring break already. It’s been a wonderful month of 
learning and growing together. 
In Language Arts we worked diligent ly on preparing our 
paragraphs and presentations on Extreme Weather. The 
students were very excited to show their work. We have 
finished up our persuasive writing activities and will be 
moving on to story writing in April. We have started our 
Historical Fiction Unit in Reader’s Workshop and will be 
studying the important details, people and places involved in 
the Fur Trade. 
In Math, we will be moving onto our Patterns Unit. For 
many of our outcomes in math, we rely on quick recall of 
basic facts. Practicing multiplication and division facts is a 
very valuable application in other math topics. 
In Social Studies we will continue our partner research on 
the First Nations people of Alberta. 
In Science we are continuing our unit on Earth Systems. 
We will explore the four spheres of the Earth. We will 
also look at natural resources, biodiversity, and conservation. 
 
Thank you for coming to check in with us during Parent 
Teacher Interviews. It’s always so nice to connect with 
parents about progress. 
We look forward to celebrating Easter and invite you to 
attend our Easter Chapel.  

Upcoming Dates: April  
2: Early Dismissal 
17: Easter Chapel 9:15am 
18:Good Friday, 20: Easter Sunday, 21: 
Easter Monday- School Closure Days 
9, 23: Chip Day 
25: Hot lunch 
Important Reminders: 
Friday- Spelling Tests/ Bible Memory 
*Study Guides are also posted on the 
class Website->For Students. 
*With the warming temperatures, we 
have some puddles in our playground. It 
may be a good idea to pack a spare 
pair of socks in the backpack.. Thanks! 
 
 
Class Website: 
https://sce4a.schoolsites.ca/ 

 


